Save The Date:  Daughters of the King Annual Assembly, August 28-29

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Diocese of the Rio Grande Daughters of the King are pleased to announce the Rev. Chloe Chavez as our keynote speaker at the Annual Daughters of the King Assembly, Friday and Saturday, August 28-29. Rev. Chloe has planned a very uplifting and encouraging message, “Finding Your Something More.”

Rev. Dr. Chloe Chavez is an ordained priest and has her doctorate in Criminology and Corrections. She is the vicar of Our Lady in the Valley Episcopal Church in Albuquerque, and serves as the Missioner to the Displaced and Homeless for the Diocese of the Rio Grande. Chloe has an extensive background working and teaching in the field of Criminal Justice and has served numerous disenfranchised populations including the developmentally disabled, victims of domestic violence, sex workers, inmates, and the homeless. She and her husband, Ruben, enjoy camping as well as caring for and loving their four blessed pets.

Rev. Chloe has planned a very uplifting and encouraging message, “Finding Your Something More.” She will combine a variety of media to help exemplify and demonstrate her theme. The schedule includes time for both individual reflection and discussion groups.

The Bosque Center is scheduled for this event. However, should Corona Virus concerns remain, the DOK Assembly may be rescheduled for a later date.
